Recmmendation by DFO

Proposed forest land of 0.09 hect. shall be given to Executive
Engineer, water resource department, Nagar Nigam Jabalpur for construction
of high level water tank for surrounding areas, So thegeneral public shall not
face drinking water problem.

Therefore, the proposed high level water tank construction in forest area is

recommended and put up for approval.

Divisional Forest Officer
(T) Division Jabalpur
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